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Submission: Environmental Levy - Randwick - extending to 2024.

We are paying this levy since 2004. Every household (rate payer) pay it. I find it an additional expense in our tight budget.
Rates are increasing every year.

Randwick Council approved several high rise developments and a number of rate payers in the council jurisdiction increased -
available environmental projects should be financed from our rates.

A survey was conducted about this matter and included phone surveys. High percentage of people screened are renters - not
rate payers - and their positive response was calculated into the survey's result. They are not the rate payers.

I support the environment in every possible way but opposing the continuity of the Environmental Levy.

Kind regards,

- Chifley NSW 2036





